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One more change!

| discussed all of the changes with Mike Hethmon and he concurred. But there is one additional point that he
suggested--which you will certainly agree with. When we drop out "lawful contact" and replace it with "a stop,
detention, or rest, in the enforcement a violation of any title or section of the Arizona code" we need to add "or any
county or municipal ordinance." This will allow police to use violations of property codes (ie, cars on blocks in the
yard) or rental codes (too many occupants of a rental accommodation) to initiate queries as well.

| have not received anything from the people on the phone this afternoon. Please ensure that they make this addition

as well. Thanks!

Kris
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